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CASA SECONDARY NETBALL GALA

On the Thursday 31 October, Thomas Hassall hosted the year 7 girls CASA netball gala
day. It was a great day of competitions and although our Year 7 netball team were very new to
netball, they played so well and enjoyed learning the game together.
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While we didn’t make it to the finals, the girls played 3 intense games of netball, and we are very
proud of their effort and sportsmanship. Well done to the girls for a solid performance.

Miss Dayla Tikeri
Sports Administrator & TAP Coordinator
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